
UPLIFT GIRL CHILD 

VOCATIONAL TRAINING PROGRAMME 

EXHIBITION AND   AWARDING CEREMONY 

Our one-month mobile Pilot project “UPLIFT GIRL CHILD” came to its end on 29 June 2019. We 

were glad to have this function on this day as a gift to our Dear Good Father Venerable Peter 

Bienvenu Noailles recalling his Feast Day. 

Every experience was an excitement…….They made us to be conscious of the presence of 

God……our being together as a Team  was the strength  at moments of difficulties and 

disappointments at the same time to enjoy life. 

It was not an easy journey on both sides …to help others to open to newness and to open 

oneself to  newness…..A Paschal Mystery……The journey was  superbly tough in the beginning 

….gradually became smooth and finally the destination was joyful…. Rejoicing… 

 

Health Education and Handicraft -Conducted by Sr. Girly Perera 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Home Garden – Conducted by Sr.Nishali Kurera 

Introducing new vegetables and Food preparation out of Maize Flour 

 

 Packetting and Marketing 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Self- Development – Conducted by Srs. Matilda Lazarus and Sudarshani Fernando 

Awarding Ceremony – Exhibition and distributing certificates 

 

We are thankful to God for making our first step success…. We thank Rev. Fathers Fernando 
Aguirre and Manuel Hernandez and International Ladies of Malawi.  We also thank the 
catechist Mr. Innocent and members of Mthsewe Centre. Our sincere thanks to our dear PBN 
Family and our Friends ….all those who were united with us in prayer. 

Thank you and God bless you 

                                                                        Malawi Team  


